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<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Director Claudio,

Magandang umaga po.

This is Jamaica Pangasinan of the Philippine Space Agency under the Office of the President. We
would like to invite your personnel po to a workshop in Calapan City on June 22-23,2023. This
workshop is in cooperation with the Department of Science and Technology MIMAROPA. Kindly
see attached formal invitation.

We are looking forward to your positive response.

Maraming salamat po.

Jamaica
PhilSA PINAS Project leader
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